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This Bill 767 will affect where I can send my children to school. It will remove the 

John Adams Academy charter school from being an option in our local district, which 

is where my husband and I want to send our children. 

 

Please vote no on Bill 767, for my family and the numerous others interested in this 

charter school. 

 

Thank you. 


